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What’s coming up … 
 

Sunday 24th September – 3:00p.m. – Confirmation – Parish Church 
Friday 29th September – Macmillan Cake Sale for Parents 
Tuesday 17th October – Parents Evening - 3:30p.m. - 6:00p.m. 
Thursday 19th October – Individual Photographs  
 
 
 
 

 

Please be reminded that Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter the school car park to 
drop off children for breakfast club or at the start or end of the school day as reversing cars 

are very dangerous in the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. 
Please also take care when parking near the school and remember that it is illegal to park in 

the bus lane. 

 Friday 22nd September 2017 
Miss Young - What’s been happening this week….? 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

The children have all had a wonderful week getting to know their new surroundings and having tours of the 
school. As you will have noticed the new classrooms were complete for the start of term and are currently 
being used for interventions and group work. We still have the computer equipment to be installed and 
permanent furniture to be purchased but it's great to have the added space. 
 

This week we were hosts to the cluster moderation with other schools in Atherton and Tyldesley and we are 
pleased with how pupils have progressed so quickly in the first weeks. 
 

It was lovely to see so many parents at our 'Meet the Teacher' event this week. I hope you have found it useful 
to put names to any new faces whilst addressing any queries you may have had about homework or routines. 
Remember staff are always willing to answer any questions you have, so please don't be afraid to ask. 
 

Unfortunately Reverend Jonathan wasn't able to lead our Worship this week so KS2 weren't able to get across 
to Church but they will have their turn next Thursday instead. 
 

Our PTFA have met this week and are always keen to have more volunteers to help support events. We know 
that not everyone can always make the meetings but do share your ideas with them via the school PTFA 
Facebook page. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, and remember... 'If you jump in muddy puddles, you must wear your boots!' 
 

Miss Young 
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